
 
 
 
 
 
March 20, 2008 
 
 
Ms. Ranka Kiklic 
CB Engineers 
1754 Technology Drive, Ste. 238 
San Jose, CA 95110 
 
 

RE:    Request for Approval of Air Admittance Valves 
 CBE Ref. No. 07033.000 

 
Dear Ms. Diklic: 
 
Per your request, the City of Calistoga building department has APPROVED the 
requested “Alternate Method” for use of “Studor” air admittance valves in lieu of 
conventional venting pursuant to the California Plumbing Code, Section 301.2 Alternate 
Materials and Methods.   
 
Please call me with any questions regarding this matter (707) 942-2825. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brad Cannon, CBO 
Building Inspector 
Planning and Building Department 
 
 
Cc:  Charlene Gallina, Planning and Building Director 
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